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Dear Parents/Guardians,
CIS will be holding its annual Book Week during the week of March 24th-28th.
We have some wonderful things planned to keep our students excited about reading, including book fairs, daily activities, competitions, dress up days and much more!
We will host a Book Worm book fair on March 25th, 26th and 27th. Book Worm is no longer in Abu Dhabi, so this fair will be a great way for you all to stock up on some wonderful books. There will be more information sent home closer to that time.
Also, the VIPs will be holding a used book sale. The students will have the opportunity to purchase inexpensive used books. If you have any unwanted, gently used books, please bring them to the library. Proceeds will be used to purchase prizes for the Book Week contest winners.

On Thursday 28th March, it will be dress as your favourite book character. So keep that in mind, for an awesome costume!

We are having a photo competition called “Reading in Unusual Places”. Students can bring in a photo of themselves reading somewhere unusual. Prizes will be awarded to the most unusual photos.

We will be doing a Read-A-Thon beginning February 10th. The goal will be to have teachers “Walk the Plank” when a certain amount of pages are read. The students get very inspired to have their teachers get wet! More information to come soon.

There will be a book assignment for students to do at home. This will be mandatory for grades 1-6 and optional for KG1 and KG2. There will be prizes awarded for this assignment. More information to come soon.

Hopefully this letter will get everyone as excited for Book Week as we are here as CIS!

CIS Book Week Committee 



